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March 1, 2011

Delaware River Basin Commission
25 State Police Drive

P.O. Box 7360

West Trenton, NJ 08628-0360

Dear Commission Members,

It i1s my understanding that the Delaware River Basin Commission (DRBC) may soon consider
extending the comment period on draft natural gas development regulations.

The drafi regulations were posied on December 9, 2010 and the public comment period is
scheduled to end on March 16, 2011. On March 16, interested parties on both sides of the debate
will have had close to 100 total days to review the draft regulations and provide written or oral
comment. In this time, the DRBC has hosted six public hearings in Pennsylvania, New York, and
New Jersey. The public hearings, the comment period, and the draft regulations have been well
publicized and | am confident that any individual wishing to have his or her voice heard has had
ample opportunity {o do just that. I urge you to reject calls for an extension of the comment

period.

I trust that the DRBC will act quickly after March 16 to carefully consider, analyze, and respond
to the important points raised by all those who have commented before issuing any final

regulations.

I commend the entire DRBC staff for their thoroughness in seeking and hearing comments and |
hope that you will not stop the progression of the process. To put it simply. it is time to move
forward and [ hope you will resist any call for further delay.

I hope that you will make this letter part of the official record if a delay is formally considered by

the DRBC. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Sy

Tom Marino
Member of Congress
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Re: Natural Gas Development Regulations Article 7 Part III — Basin Regulations -
&

Dear Commission Members,

The purpose of this letter is to provide my comments regarding the Natural Gas Development
Regulations proposed by the Delaware River Basin Commission (DRBC).

First, it is important to recognize your hard work in crafting these regulations and your
commitment to an open process. The draft regulations were posted on December 9, 2010 and the
public comment period was originally set to expire on March 16. Even after six public hearings
in Pennsylvania, New York, and New Jersey and nearly 100 total days for the public to review
and comment on the regulations, the deadline was postponed for another month. All interested
parties have been afforded ample opportunity to make their voices heard and I trust that the
DRBC will carefully consider, analyze, and respond to the important points raised by all those

who have commented before issuing any final regulations.

It is imperative that the progress toward final regulations continue to move forward. Many of
my constituents located in the Delaware River Basin have emphasized the importance of
finalizing regulations to allow responsible development to move forward.

However, one specific concern has been raised regarding section 7.5 of the draft regulation. I
respectfully ask that you review this specific section while finalizing the regulation.
Again, thank you for your efforts throughout this process. Please feel free to contact me with
any questions.

Respectfully,

Tev Pfpeisnc
Tom Marino
Member of Congress



